
Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

What a fantastic night we had for our Nativity. We would like to thank all the  

children and staff involved for all their hard work that went into producing such a 

lovely service. Thank you to all parents, family and friends and also to Holy Trinity 

Church for a such a great turn out and for your continued support as always. 

 

We have seen some amazing fabulous finishes in school this week.  

Rowan and Willow Class produced their own silent movies that was then shown in a 

private viewing on the big screen at Penistone Paramount. 

Birch class produced some excellent video games using pixel press and parents  

enjoyed playing them. All the staff are extremely excited for the next set of immersive 

topics that will be taking place next term. 

 

We would like to thank you all for your patience while the phone lines have been 

down. This has effected the entire local area and hopefully normal service will be  

resumed in the new year. Due to this we have not been able to set up the new milk 

online payment scheme, we will ensure this is set up early next term. 

 

The children have all loved the Christmas parties this week and we are very grateful 

for all the contributions that were sent in. 

 

On behalf of all children and staff we would like to thank Mrs Wells and the  

numerous parents who helped organize the Christmas fair. You support is very much  

appreciated. 

 

Finally we would like to wish everybody a restful and peaceful Christmas  

holiday.  

We will look forward to seeing all our learners back on  

                                

Monday 4th January 2016. 
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This Weeks 

Attendance Figures 

 

WILLOW 

98.8% 

 

BIRCH 

98% 

 

BEECH 

96.5% 

 

ROWAN 

96% 

 

ELM  

94.3% 

This Weeks 

Learning Hero's are: 
 

BIRCH 

 

All OF CLASS 

 

WILLOW  

 

ALL OF CLASS! 

 

ROWAN 

 

ALL OF CLASS! 

 

BEECH 

 

HOLLY DIXON 

JOE STUMP 

 

 

ELM 

 

ALL OF CLASS! 

Starts Wednesday 6th 

January for 5 weeks.  

 

 

 

 

These pupils have all achieved 100% attendance at school since September.  

 

ELM—Thomas Biggadike, Kate Harrison, Jacob Jessop, Joshua Sibbring Vause 

& Thomasz Sanderson 

BEECH - Amelia Biggadike, Charlotte Booth, Jefferson Braidley, Ava Hamshaw,  

Amy Maguire, William Noble, Rebecca Pearson, Georgia Powell,  

Olivia Sanderson & Hattie Wells 

ROWAN - Olivia Bertrand-Kidd, Jared Bloem, Jessica Booth, Ruby Fox, Joseph 

Gibson, Alfie Goodinson, Isabella Hamshaw, Annabel Pearson, Jack Pearson, 

Sophie Powell, Ruby Turner & Matilda Wragg. 

WILLOW-George Banton, Max Dorlin, Grace Harrison, Oliver Jessop,  

Alfie Kirton, Benjamin Maguire & Ryan Summerfield. 

BIRCH-Lucas Bell, Tom Cotton, Nathan Hazlewood, Joseph Pearson, Abbie 

Sanderson & Archie Turner 

 

Well done!! 


